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LOWLINC Volunteer Gatherings: September 26 and 30  

Mary-Jane Atwater, Jeff Flynn, Carolyn Graham and Joe Sakole 

A final reminder:  LOWLINC (LOW-Living Independently in Our Community) will hold two 

gatherings for LOW residents who would like to volunteer to help older residents in our 

community.  Come learn more about LOWLINC, a new 501(c)(3) nonprofit charitable 

organization whose sole mission is to enable seniors and those with physical and cognitive 

challenges who reside at LOW to continue living fully and independently in their homes for as 

long as possible.   

Join us at the Community Center in September on one of the following dates:  Saturday, 

September 26, 2:00 – 4:00 pm, or Wednesday, September 30, 5:30 – 7:30 pm.  LOW residents of 

any age (families and teens welcome) are invited to attend.   

Come learn about LOWLINC services and decide how you’d like to volunteer. There’s 

something everyone can do! You decide which days and times you’re available.  

So we can better plan for seating and refreshments, please RSVP to carolyn@lowlinc.org and let 

us know which date (Sept. 26 or Sept. 30) you’ll attend.  

LOWLINC is an organization independent of the Lake of the Woods Association and 

LOWLINC activities have no impact on LOWA’s annual assessment or user fees.  For more 

information about LOWLINC, please visit www.lowlinc.org. 

mailto:carolyn@lowlinc.org

